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Descript ion Specif ications

Step aboard this exquisite 1999 Princess 56 Fly, where elegance meets
functionality in a luxurious cruising yacht. Designed with comfort and privacy in
mind, this stunning vessel features a spacious 3-cabin layout, perfect for family
getaways or entertaining guests.

The main living area offers an inviting atmosphere with a stylish saloon and a
fully equipped galley, seamlessly merging functionality with elegance. Expansive
windows flood the interior with natural light while providing breathtaking views of
the surrounding waters.

On the lower deck the full-beam amidship master cabin is a true sanctuary,
boasting generous space and natural light. She offers a plush queen-sized bed,
en-suite facilities, and ample storage, ensuring maximum comfort during your
voyages. The thoughtful design provides a serene retreat with a contemporary
touch, allowing you to unwind in style. Accommodating guests with ease, the
Princess 56 Fly includes two well-appointed twin cabins, each designed with
comfort in mind. These charming cabins provide all the necessary amenities and
share a conveniently located day head, ensuring privacy and convenience for all
onboard.

The flybridge presents an ideal space for relaxation and entertaining, complete
with ample seating, sunbathing areas, and navigation controls, making her the
perfect spot to soak up the sun or enjoy evening cocktails with friends and
family.

With her blend of luxury, performance, and versatile living space, the Princess 56
Fly invites you to experience the true essence of yachting. Whether you are

YEAR

1998

 
LENGTH

15.85

WIDTH

4.54

 
DRAFT

1.29

FUEL TANK CAPACITY

2200

 
GUESTS CRUISING

16

CABINS

3

 
BATHROOMS

1

ENGINE MANUFACTURER

Volvo Penta Tamd
122P-B

 

ENGINE HOURS

1358

HORSE POWER

2 X 610 CV
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General

TYPE
Motorboat

BRAND
princess yachts

MODEL
56 fly

GUESTS CRUISING
16

CURRENT LOCATION
Liguria

Dimensions / Performance

WEIGHT (T)
9999.99

FUEL CAPACITY (L)
2200

CRUISING SPEED (ND)
25

TOP SPEED (ND)
30

Building / facilities

DECK MATERIAL
Vetroresina

AMOUNT OF CABINS
3

BERTHS
6

BATHROOM(S)
1

Engine room

ENGINE
Volvo Penta Tamd 122P-B

NUMBER OF ENGINES HORSE POWER (CV)
2 x 610

ENGINE HOURS
1358

PROPULSION
PYI

BOW THRUSTER
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Electricity / air conditioning

ENGINE BATTERY BATTERY
CHARGER

GENERATOR AIR CONDITIONING

HEATING SYSTEM

Navigation equipment

GPS TRACER AUTO PILOT VHF

NAVIGATION COMPASS SONAR SPEEDOMETER ANCHOR

FLYBRIDGE

Galley / Laundry / Entertainment

FRIDGE TV

Deck equipment

DECK SHOWER BIMINI

Safety equipment / miscellaneous

BILGE PUMP
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